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On 6 -11 June, 2022, the Head of the Department of Exam Processes and e-Learning Systems at the 

Exam and e-learning Recourses Centre and Assoc. Prof. Tamar Kupreishvili at GTU Faculty of Law 

and International Relations, visited the University of Alcala (Alcala, Spain) within Erasmus+ mobility 

project for training activities and participated in the International Staff week, organized by the 

Coordinator university. 

 

At the University of Alcala, Tamar Kupreishvili attended the International Staff Week, and actively 

was involved in the activities, such as presentations, and speeches in the field of the enhancing 

internationalization. The presentations and the speeches were held by the professors and coordinators 

of the University of Alcala, also the participant Universities’ representatives. The presentations related 

to the topic of “Erasmus going digital” were delivered by Antonio Guerrero, the program coordinator; 

Ms. Pepa Rodriguez; Mr. Nacho Rodrigues; Mr. Jorge Serrano.  

 

During the International Staff Week, the participants visited different faculties of the University of 

Alcala, where the guests were met by the top management of the faculties and its representatives, 

who made the presentations about their faculties and introduced them to the guests: Faculty of Law; 

Faculty of Architecture; Faculty of Economics, Business and Tourism; Faculty of Philosophy and Arts; 

Faculty of Pharmacy.  

 

International staff week participants represented different Universities from six continents.  The 

communication process between them was very interesting and important, especially, when they 

conducted the presentations of their countries and Universities.  

 

Tamar Kupreishvili presented Georgian Technical University in general, also briefly introduced GTU 

Examination Center, talked about the Faculty of Law and International Relations and its specifics. 

One of the coordinators of University of Alcala, who was at the same time a PhD student at the 

University of Alcala, became interested in the Georgian Technical University and, specifically, in the 

international relations’ doctoral program of the Faculty of Law and International Relations. He 

expressed his desire to spend a week within ongoing Erasmus+ mobility project at GTU, which was 

scheduled for July this year. 

 

Also, the Spanish hosts and the students of the University of Alcala added the diversity to the 

International Staff Week with various cultural events and the guests could visit the city's historical 

and cultural attractions, museums, theaters, and the library. Also, guests were invited for lunch and 

dinner several times. 

 

 



Here are some photos: 

             
 

  

 

          
 

    

              

 
 


